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Dear Parent 
 

As you may already be aware, Friday 17 March is Comic Relief Red Nose Day.  
 

Comic Relief supports projects and organisations who are making a difference for people across the UK 
and around the world. At Smithdon we are looking forward to supporting this excellent cause with some 
fund raising of our own. 
 

Students are invited to pay £1 to come to school in non-school uniform with the theme of “wear something 
red”. This can be paid in cash on the gate or via ParentPay. Normal school rules around makeup and 
jewellery will apply and students are reminded to bring in their pens, pencils, timetables, bus passes etc 
that are usually stored in blazer pockets! 
 

During the day there will be other fundraising activities that students can get involved in, including ‘guess 
the sweets in a jar’, a cake stall and a joke competition. If they are able, students are invited to bring in 
small change (20p’s and 50p’s) to take part in these extra events and add to our fundraising efforts.  
 

If we can, we are hoping to beat our Children in Need fundraising total of £814.60 in November 2022. 
 

Thank you in advance for any support you and your child are able to offer for this worthy cause. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mrs S Robinson 
Deputy Headteacher 
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